
                                                                                     Parc Lewis Primary School, 
Broadway, Pontypridd, CF37 1BE, Tel: 01443 486836 • Fax:01443 401071 

Email: admin@parclewisprimary.rctcbc.cymru 

    

“One Family Shining Brightly” 

02.12.2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

RECEPTION – YEAR 6 CHRISTMAS DINNER ARRANGEMENTS – 
 Tuesday 17th December 2024 

 
Our catering team will be cooking a traditional Christmas dinner for the children on 
Tuesday 17.12.24.  
 
If your child has dinner every day, there is no need to return the slip as they will be 
accounted for automatically in the numbers for Christmas dinner on 17.12.24 
 
Please return the slip below to school NO LATER than the morning of 09.12.24, if you wish 
for your child/ren to have a Christmas dinner, and they do not normally have a dinner in 
school.  Accurate numbers are required by our catering team in advance of the 17th 
December 2024. 
 
If we have not received the slip by 9.30am the morning of 09.12.24, then a Christmas dinner 
will cannot be provided for your child/ren on 17.12.24 
 
 
Yours sincerely    

 
 

                                                                                               
 

 
Mrs C Hughes 
Headteacher 
******************************************************************** 

REC – YEAR 6 CHRISTMAS DINNER – Tuesday 17.12.24 
 

I would like ………………………………………………………(name of child)  Class:……………………. 
 
 
Please note any dietary requirements………………………………………………… 
 
Signed………………………………………………      Date……………………………………………. 
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